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So not repeal this amazing system we have. It's good for turnout, it's good for people 

who may not be able to get off work on voting day, it's good for disabled folks who 

may struggle to get to the polling place, and it's good for anyone who wants to be 

able to take their time properly completing the entire ballot. To dismantle this system 

would be bad for Oregon and Oregon citizens. 


